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Union Bank of Norway Turns to NCR in $13 Million Management Services Deal
April 4, 2001 at 11:02 AM EDT

DAYTON, Ohio, April 4 /PRNewswire/ -- NCR Corporation (NYSE: NCR) today announced a contract with Union Bank of Norway for a range of
information technology (IT) management services.

Under the three-year agreement, worth approximately $13 million, NCR will provide continuous operational monitoring for all IT equipment located in
over 300 branch locations throughout Norway. NCR will also manage the bank's e-business network infrastructure, including its Internet banking and
internal e-procurement systems.

The remote services are provided at NCR's Managed Service Center in Oslo, Norway, one of several NCR worldwide enterprise management
facilities. In addition to on-site hardware maintenance, NCR will provide additional services for Union Bank of Norway including database
administration, backup and restore functions, and virus control.

About NCR Corporation

NCR Corporation (NYSE: NCR) is a leader in providing Relationship Technology(TM) solutions to customers worldwide in the retail, financial,
communications, manufacturing, travel and transportation, and insurance markets. NCR's Relationship Technology solutions include privacy-enabled
Teradata(R) warehouses and customer relationship management (CRM) applications, store automation and automated teller machines (ATMs). The
company's business solutions are built on the foundation of its long- established industry knowledge and consulting expertise, value-adding software,
global customer support services, a complete line of consumable and media products, and leading edge hardware technology. NCR employs 32,900
in more than 100 countries, and is a component stock of the Standard & Poor's 500 Index. More information about NCR and its solutions may be found
at www.ncr.com .
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